Christmas & New Year’s farm
Delivery Date Changes ‘
for Tuesday customers

Due to closures over the festive period we will be
rescheduling all veg box deliveries to ensure that
you receive your orders at their freshest:

Deadline for ordering is
Friday 11th December
by 5pm

NEW LAST ORDER BEFORE CHRISTMAS
Wednesday 16th December

Friday 18th December @ 11am

@ sunday 20th December
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NEW FIRST ORDER AFTER CHRISTMAS
Thursday 31st December

Monday 4th January @ 11am

@Wednesday 6th January .

Everything will return to normal the week commencing Monday 11th January.
That week, you will receive your order on Tuesday as usual.

Any questions? Please email us: box@thecommunityfarm.co.uk
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From all of us at The Farm: thank you for your continued support.
% We hope you have a wonderful Christmas and New Year.
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